
 

 

CMP/NOV/2019/0033 

28th November 2019 

 
Mr. Hassan Al Serkal  
EVP, COO – Head of Operations Division, Market Operations Division 
Dubai Financial Market 
P.O Box 9700 
Dubai - United Arab Emirates 
 
Dear Mr. Al Serkal, 

 

Subject: GFH Re-Appoints SICO as Liquidity Provider (Market Maker) in DFM & BHB 
 

GFH would like to inform its shareholders and the markets that it has received the Central Bank of 

Bahrain’s (“CBB”) approval to re-appoint SICO as liquidity provider (market maker) for GFH’s shares in 

Dubai Financial Market (“DFM”) and Bahrain Bourse (“BHB”). 

 

The approval is valid until 28th May 2020 and any further extension will be subject to CBB’s prior 

approval. In line with CBB’s recent regulations, SICO can collectively hold no more than 3% treasury 

shares under this arrangement in both BHB and DFM from the total issued shares of GFH. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

  
 
Nabeel Mirza 
Head of Compliance  
  


